
NEWSLETTER 29.04.2022 

Dates for your Diary 
 
Cricket Competition  
Year 3 and 4 and Year 5 and 
6 have been invited to a 
cricket competition on 
Thursday 12th May.  
 
Bags2School 
Thursday 5th May - 9am.  
 
Year 6 SATs 
Year 6 SATs start week 
commencing the 9th May. 
 
Year 2 SATs 
Year 2 SATs can be taken 
anytime during May. 
However, we will begin ours 
after the Year 6 SATs.  
 
Coffee Morning at Church 
House 
Please come and support us 
on Saturday 14th May.  
 
Assessment Period 
Assessments for years 3, 4 
and 5 will be completed within 
May.  
 
Assessments are finished 
party! 
Wednesday 25th May- whole 
school.  
 
Queen’s Jubilee Street 
Party 
We will be hosting a street 
party at school for our whole 
school community. Everyone 
welcome! Details will be sent 
out next week.  
 
School Closes for May half-
term on Friday 27th May. 
 
Queen’s Jubilee Pageant 
Pageant in Grassington 
Square - beginning at 
Grassington Primary School.  
 
 
 

THRESHF I ELD  PR IMARY SCHOOL  

Headteacher's Message 
A brilliant first week back and a lovely three day weekend to look forward to. I hope you all have a 

wonderful bank holiday.  
A reminder about grapes in packed lunches. We are not allowed to have whole grapes in school as 

they are a huge choking hazard. If you do give your child grapes can you please slice them 
lengthways. Thank you  

The Acorns 
What a week back at school! Our learning has been inspired by the stories 

Jasper's Beanstalk and The Tiny Seed this week. We have been busy in the 
garden planting seeds and beans in the hope of flower's as beautiful as the Tiny 

Seed and beanstalks as HUGE as Jasper's.  
In maths we have been exploring 3D shapes - naming them, describing their 
properties, and of course building epic towers with them! We have also been 

working on repeating patterns using movements and shapes. Well done, Acorns!  

The Saplings 
In English this week, we have followed the 
adventures of Barnabus in the story, ‘The 

Barnabus Project’. The children wrote their own 
exciting endings. We have begun to explore the 
life of the Tudors through artefacts and portraits.  

In Maths, we have been looking at tenths and 
decimals and the different representations of 

these.  
A highlight this week has been the super cricket 

coaching on Thursday after school.  

The Seedlings 
What a brilliant start to the Summer term. 

The children in Seedlings Class have 
been busy immersing themselves back in 
their learning. It has been fantastic to see 
the children settling back in so well after a 

long break. This week we have really 
enjoyed starting our new topics on 

Famous people, focusing on nursing, as 
well as our new geography topic, 

exploring our world.   

The Oaks 
By 9.30 on Monday morning the children in Oak Class had been introduced to 

William Shakespeare and had already recited some of his words!  
We have started studying some of the classic poets and (I think) the children 

have been surprised to find this quite an enjoyable task. They have turned into 
performance poets for Shakespeare and artists, creating pastel drawings, for 

William Blake’s poem, ‘Tyger in the Night’.  
We’ve also been hands on with our Maths, measuring, converting and 

calculating the volume and capacity of shapes and objects. Great work Oaks!  



Week Acorns Seedlings Saplings Oaks Whole School 

Week One 
 

99.1 96.4 96.8 96.5 97.2 

Week Two      

Week Three      

Week Four      

Week Five  
 

    

This week our overall attendance: 97.2% 

Cricket Practise 
Our first cricket practise was a huge success. A 
huge thank you to Mr Rayner  and Mr  Dobson 

for giving their time to coach the children. It was 
excellent! We have some brilliant cricketers.  


